
 

BOARD OF STUDIES OF THE DEPARTMENT 

DEPARTMENT OF ENGLISH, DHANAMANJURI UNIVERSITY 

 

 

N O T I F I C A T I O N 

Imphal, the 22nd February, 2025 

 

No.01/BSD-ENG/2025: This is to notify that the Qualifying Entrance Test (QET) for 

candidates applying for Pre-Ph.D. Course in English will be held as per schedule on 25.02.2025 

(Tuesday) from 11.00 am. to 12.30 pm. 

Venue of examination will be shifted from D.M. College of Arts campus to Humanities 

Block, First Floor, Dhanamanjuri University, located just adjacent to DMU Administrative 

Block. 

Candidates are advised to report at the examination centre 30 minutes ahead. 

 

                                                                                                                          Sd/-  

                                                                                                     (Dr. R.K. Sangsari Devi) 

                                                                                               HOD (PG), Department of English 

Copy: 

1. All the concerned 

2. Notice Board 

3. Guard File 

 

 

 

 


